

School Newsletter

30th November 2021

Sabden Primary School, Whalley Road, Sabden, Clitheroe, Lancashire, BB7 9DZ

> 01282 771000 office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk bursar@sabden.lancs.sch.uk http://www.sabden.lancsngfl.ac.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

In a blink of an eye November has gone!!

As you all know on the second day of this half term, Ofsted visited school.

I sent a letter to congratulate the children on their behaviour during the visit and would once again like to say how proud I am of all of our children in school. Thank you to all the parents who took the time to fill in the questionnaire from Ofsted and for your constant support.

We received lots of entries for the Autumn Photography Competition, thank you to all who took the time to be involved. We received lots of fantastic photographs. All the children who took part received a small prize and the winners have been presented with their prizes in assembly.

Last Friday we held the PTFA Christmas Fair in school. We were thrilled to be able to have the fair again and your contributions and support were amazing—thank you so much for coming along. Also a HUGE THANK YOU to the members of the PTFA who have worked long and hard to put together the Christmas Fair, you are an amazing team and we are very grateful for all you do for school—thank you.

Attached is the What's On at Sabden Primary for Christmas 2021. As you can see it is busy as usual so please take a moment to look at the dates. Please ensure that items are paid for in advance on ParentPay.

The Christmas Disco is on Thursday 9th December, KS1 is 3.30-4.30pm and KS2 is 5.00-6.30pm in the school hall.

The Nativity, Born in a Barn, is being practised in school and we are very pleased to be able to invite parents of children involved (Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2) to watch the performance at school. Full details have been sent in a separate letter. We are offering 2 tickets per family of children in the Nativity and ask where possible to leave younger children at home with carers.

Please remember that Enrichment Clubs finish week commencing 6th December and as previously mentioned there will be no enrichment afterschool clubs in the spring term.

Message from Sabden Holme Committee: Santa's sleigh will be visiting Sabden on Friday 3rd December, Santa will start his journey around the village at 6.30pm. He will end his journey at the Christmas tree and Santa will be turning on the Christmas Tree lights. You can follow Sabden Holme Committee on Facebook for live updates of his whereabouts from 6.30pm.

Please make sure all your accounts on ParentPay are paid and up to date before the Christmas break.

Best wishes

Elizabeth Maskell - Headteacher

What's On at Sabden Primary School Christmas 2021



Details will follow nearer the time



School Disco

Thurs 9th Dec

KS1 3.30pm -4.30pm

KS2 5.00pm -6.30pm



Nativity

In School Hall

EYFS & KS1

Friday 10 Dec

2pm



Christmas Party

Nursery

Thursday 16 Dec morning



Christmas Parties

Rec, KS1, KS2

Friday 17 Dec



Victorian Christmas at Gawthorpe

Mrs Jackson's Class

Thursday 9 Dec

10am - 12pm



Christmas Crafts Carousel



Mon 13 & Tues 14 Dec

Christmas Dinner

Thursday 16 Dec



Christmas Holiday

Mon 20 Dec - Mon 3 Jan 22



Back to school Tuesday 4 Jan 22

Victorian Christmas at Gawthorpe

Miss Thompson's Class

Friday 10 Dec

10am - 12pm



Panto - The Clockmakers Christmas

In the school hall Rec - Y6 Tuesday 14 Dec 1.30pm



Christmas Dress Code

Mon 13 Dec - Shimmer, Shine and Sparkle

Tues 14 Dec – Christmas **Jumpers**

Weds 15 Dec - Christmas Heads and Hats

Thurs 16 Dec - Green and Red

Fri 17 Dec – Party Clothes

